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Transmitted by the International Atomic Energy Agency (IAEA)
1.
Addendum 1-3 to this document identify the updates proposed for the IAEA transport regulations, due to be discussed at TRANSSC in the week of 14 June 2011. At this stage in the process the IAEA secretariat is dealing with comments made during a four month open consultation process with all IAEA member states. A proposed resolution to each of these has been identified by the secretariat, TRANSSC and several small meetings of experts.

2.
TRANSSC is due to decide on these issues at the meeting on 14 June.

3.
Members of the Sub-Committee of Experts on the Transport of Dangerous Goods are invited to review these 120 day comments and send any objections to the proposed resolution in a two column table with the comment number (Col 1) and the reason for your objection (Col 2) by 27 May.
Members wishing to express an opinion may do so in two ways:

(a)
Contact the TRANSSC Member, or mission to the IAEA and request the comments be taken into account;

(b)
Send comments direct to trans.regs@iaea.org.
[image: image1.emf] 

2    






































2
347

